
 

Friday Update, August 26, 2022 

  

Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. Catherine 

Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, August 26, 2022. 

   

                                                        

 
  

  

Families, I want take a moment and thank our teachers, administrators, and support staff for 

all of the hard work they did to prepare our schools for Back-to-School Night this past week. 

Our children are being educated in beautiful and engaging classrooms, and I know that our 

staff put in a lot of hard work to welcome each of our families to their schools.  

  

I want to also thank all of our families and students that attended Back-to-School Night. It 

was very exciting to see everyone together and happy to be back on school campuses. We are 

extremely fortunate to be able to partner with amazing families to continue to support all of 

our students. Our staff is really looking forward to a fantastic school year together! 

  

  



 
  

We are excited to offer an after-school choir class for 4th - 6th grade students at all 9 school 

sites within the District. Students will have the opportunity to develop and refine their vocal 

skills, and build relationships with peers in a fun and playful environment. This is a free 

program for our students, and space is limited, so sign up as soon as possible for this great 

opportunity! Please note that transportation will not be provided.  To register, please go 

online at www.ccminds.com. Please see the attached flyers to this ParentSquare email for 

additional information and dates for each of the schools.  

  

  

 
  

Employment Opportunities in Sulphur Springs Union School District 

  

Did you know that Sulphur Springs is hiring?  

We have positions available at all school sites that will help support our students and 

schools.  

  

Some of our featured positions include: 

 

 

  

http://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=w1gdoDmrpuqo5Pl2RhLapKsDGuDIdcAPPMIa0DxYvzw-3DIm0t_PzywWV2M-2BiDcPG-2Fe7GfA4u3dVmEhgIGAJCpxWBkXho1aYlEteje21qjaqWG0VHR52M0X-2F0ksjyKO1xzp-2FpN4DxImurx1WyavIVsvzZ9gFTYL2CoT-2FZ1Dt2T-2BVUghvSsa2B6BGjCVrs47iDrU0RzmimFWE9Ck8jEdRUv89aPZaDMeUwaB2qqzdqnym-2FGN9iGjuB0ruackm0w7gE5J7YjlrH-2BBUGOoC5n8ArfJ43objsbYigILoDl0VMQafCW-2BjxYK5kw8ZG0qUaoQvqRpi9m3fw-3D-3D


School Bus Driver  $17.38 - $22.19 per hour plus benefits 

 Plus $1,000 signing bonus 

Behavior Intervention Assistant $16.66 - $21.27 per hour plus benefits 

Instructional Assistant - Special Education $15.50 - $19.78 per hour 

Noon Supervisor- multiple school sites $15.05 - $19.21 per hour 

  

You can find all of our available positions at the EdJoin website. For more information on 

employment opportunities in the Sulphur Springs Union School District, please 

visit Edjoin.org, or contact the Personnel Department at (661) 252-5131 

  

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
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